
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our after school is on the move! 

I am delighted to announce that we have reached agreement with Great Crosby Catholic 
Primary School to relocate our after school provision to school premises. 

Junior Club of Crosby have been providing wraparound care for pupils of Great Crosby 
Catholic Primary school for over 15 years and are very honoured to be sharing in the 
exciting times which lie ahead for the school community and us as a business.  

The relocation of our after school provision will provide us with a great opportunity to 
expand our service, increase the number of available sessions and meet popular demand. I 
hope you can all appreciate that this is a huge change for the team at Junior Club of Crosby 
and requires lots of forward thinking and planning as we introduce new operating 
procedures. With this in mind, the introduction of new families to the provision will, for a 
short period of time be a gradual process. We realise this may come as unwelcome news 
and we understand that many of you will be eager to join our after school provision at the 
earliest opportunity. We endeavour to be as accommodating to all who require our 
services as quickly as possible. However, safeguarding will  always remain our top priority 
and the team need time to settle into a new location, establishing safe working practices 
and ensuring that new structures and routines are effective, manageable and run as 
smoothly as possible for everyone involved.  Our target is to move during half term and be 
operational in the school from 4 November 2024. 

We currently have places available on Mondays and Fridays but I will be opening a waiting 
list from Monday 9th September for Tuesdays, Wednesdays. Please note that joining the 
waiting list does not automatically guarantee a place. The team will contact you when 
sessions are available. I urge anybody wishing to take up sessions at our provision to 
contact me as soon as possible via +447410131190 or scan the QR code below which will 
take you directly to our business whatsapp.  

Please note that our breakfast club is unaffected.; it remains at St Luke’s Scout Hut. 

 

 

Junior Club of Crosby 

St Lukes HQ, Endbutt Lane, Crosby, L23  0TR 

0151 932 1200/+447410131190 

 



 

We look forward to our future together. 

Kind regards  

Nikki Prosser 

Junior Club of Crosby Manager  

                                                  


